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October 2 at 6:50PM - Q
North East Vintage Car Club’s charity event
Photo — Vintage cars at Millmount

The North East Vintage Car Club will have its cars on display in Millmount in
Drogheda on Sunday 20th October for a ‘vintage car show’ family fun day at
Drogheda Museum Millmount.

Over thirty vintage classic cars will be on show in the courtyard for the day.

The club has been going for the last 42 years and this year local man Gerry Saurin is
the Chairperson.

Gerry said, “Drogheda Museum is 50 years old this year and as a volunteer-run
museum we wanted to be part of their year's events.”

The car show event in the courtyard will be free, and there will be special family rate
admission prices to the museum for the day.

Gerry said, “We are always looking for new members so if you own a vintage car
please contact us, and if you would like to see a fabulous collection of cars come to
Millmount we'll be delighted to see you.”




